
 
02.17.2025 

 
 
Dear CVCChorus Members and Friends, 
 
After considerable discernment regarding our continuation this spring, the board has 
regretfully determined to suspend rehearsals and performances.  We simply lack 
sufficient singers to produce a program of which we would all be proud.  The decision 
to suspend does not come easily, but the successful way forward is not clear. 
 
With heart, it is a privilege to serve. 
 

Spence Robertson 

Spence Robertson, Director  
 
 
CVCChorus Board Members: 
Barbara Sigmon, President 
Carolyn McDonald, Vice-President 
Jane Echerd, Secretary 
Laura West, Treasurer 
Elaine Vaughn, Librarian 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of letter. 


